
 

 
 

29th November 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 

Charity Raffle Week 
 

As part of our Aspirational Me Award, we have been delighted with the many applications from 
children to raise money for charity through the organisation of raffles. 
 
The children who have applied have been busy this week preparing to fund-raise – making 
posters, choosing prizes, and making raffle tickets. 
 
As such, next week we will be holding several fund-raising raffles in school during lunchtimes from 
Monday – Thursday. If your child would like to support the fund-raising by buying raffle tickets, 
they will be able to do so at this time. For this purpose, they may wish to bring in a small amount 
of money to do so. Raffle tickets will cost no more than 50p. 
 
Winners will be awarded their prizes on Friday in assembly next week. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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